M Gma i| Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Re: Center for the Arts / occupy a public way

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 10:57 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Joan,

After review, and consistent with past like events at TCAN, we would recommend approval. If we could ask that Mr.
Valentine reach out to me the day before as a reminder it would be helpful even though we will post the event and
associated logistics on our internal calendar and give the details to our parking enforcement officers to provide the
requested assistance.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
508-647-9518

On Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 11:14 AM Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Kindly see attached request from Center for the Arts for July 17th which is requesting to occupy a public way and to
reserve spaces.

Could I kindly get your recommendation for our agenda for July 14th.
Thanks so much,

Joan

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator
and Select Board
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